
 March 13, 2020 
         Kyushu Financial Group, Inc. 

 

 

Notice Concerning the Promotion of Green Purchasing   

 

In order to further strengthen our environmental initiatives, Kyushu Financial Group, Inc. (“KFG”) have 
established the Green Purchasing Policy as stated below.  KFG and the group aim to continue working 
together to realize a sustainable local community through the practice of procuring environmentally-friendly 
products and services. 
 
1.  Green Purchasing Policy

 
For details on the group's SDGs initiatives, please go to our website https://www.kyushu-fg.co.jp/english/ 
> Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) > Initiatives aimed at achieving SDGs, Sustainable Social 
Development and Environmental Conservation. 

 
 

 
 
 

1. As part of the practice of environmentally-friendly management, KFG and the group 
contribute to the creation of sustainable local communities by promoting the purchase of 
products and services that cause less harm to the environment. 

2. Basic Procedure 

1) In addition to the cost and quality, KFG and the group consider the following points in 
order to minimize the impact on the environment and strive to purchase products and 
materials are:  

 ・Durable for long time use 
 ・Made of many recycled materials and reused parts  
 ・Recyclable and able to reuse 
 ・Safely disposable 
 ・Expected to reduce total cost including the disposal 

2) Carefully consider the necessity and make a minimum purchase 

3) Use properly for a long period of time 

 

For inquiries regarding this topic please contact to  

Qinglin Yuan, Sustainability Management Division, Kyushu Financial Group, Inc. 
kfgir@kyushu-fg.co.jp 
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